
Undergraduate Commencement Instructions 2024 
 

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 
 
 Tickets  
 
ADMISSION BY TICKET ONLY! Tickets are REQUIRED for the Undergraduate Commencement Ceremony for all 
guests.  STUDENTS GRADUATING do not need tickets. 
   

● Each student will be allotted 6 tickets 
● Details for selecting tickets will be sent to your Niagara University email account by Tuesday, March 26, 

2024.  The link for tickets will be sent on Tuesday, April 2nd, 2024. 
 

Caps and Gowns   
● Caps and gowns can be picked up at the Campus Bookstore beginning Monday, April 8, 2024, and continuing 

through Friday, May 10, 2024.   

● The Campus Bookstore is open Monday-Thursday, 9 a.m.-5 p.m., Friday 9 a.m.- 4 p.m.  

and starting Saturday, April 20th, 10 a.m.-2 p.m. through Saturday, May 4, 2024. 

● Students will need to provide their height and the type of degree they will be receiving when picking up 
their cap and gown. 

● Caps, gowns, and hoods are the possession of each graduate and need not be returned. 

 
Commencement Liturgy   5:00 p.m. Mass on Friday, May 10, 2024 
     St. Vincent Alumni Hall Chapel - Niagara University-Main Campus 
 
There will be no procession at the liturgy for the Class of 2024, although graduates will wear academic attire. 
Graduates, their parents, and friends are to go directly to the chapel.    
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